
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

It has been another wonderful week at Naburn School with lots going on again! There are two 
highlights for me, this week. Firstly, Tony (Yo-Yo) has written a performance script about the Easter 
Story, in which the whole school is taking part. I witnessed some very powerful expressions and superb 
acting but I’m not going to say much more about it - I don’t want to spoil it for you! Please join us at 
our Easter Service at St Mathew’s Church on Thursday 21st March 2pm to see this live! 
The second is of course World Book Day! It was brilliant to see all of our children (and teachers) 
dressed up as their favourite book characters and taking part in the many activities we planned to 
celebrate this day! 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Mrs Durham. 
 

 

 

 

Attendance House Winners 

Aspiration 

We’ve had a 

number of instances with all this rain of needing 

to change the children out of wet clothes in school 

If possible can you please include a change of 

clothing in bookbags as we have run out of all our 

school spares – Thanks  

House Point Winners 

Community 

 

Our attendance this week is: 87.5% 

The National Average is: 94.3%

 

 

Save the Date! 

15th March we are having 

a non-uniform day to 

raise funds for comic 

relief 

Bring in your best joke to 

help create the Naburn 

Joke Book 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mad about Maths 

We learnt to order events and use time-

related words when making our very own 

‘yummy’ sandwiches. 

 

Northern Lights spotted in Naburn! 

We learnt some amazing facts about 

the Northern Lights. Did you know that 

they crackle and hiss? We watched a 

video of the Lights and then discussed 

the colours and movements. We then 

had a go at making our very own 

Northern Lights artwork using various 

lines in chalks and smudging them to 

create different effects. They look 

fantastic and have made a great display. 
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KS2 pupils looked fabulous today, their costumes ranged from ladybirds to Little Red Riding Hood 

- they all looked amazing!  

In assembly they learnt about the 21 'Snook' statues (a bookish breed), who are in York at the 

moment.  

Then they made some wonderful corner bookmarks, including tigers, rabbits, penguins and 

snakes. 

Very well done everyone, a super day! 

Mary Poppins (aka Miss Kelley). 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 3/4 



 

 

Year 5/6 had a great YoYo drama session this week to help prepare our Easter Service.  Thankyou 

Tony!  We also had some super helpful Maths mentoring sessions, in which children tutored each 

other on the areas of Maths that they find tricky. We completed our amazing ‘Eboracum’ (Roman 

York) information posters (now on display on our staircase) and, last but not least, enjoyed all sorts of 

amazing World Book Day fun on Thursday – from costumes to origami bookmark making; book 

reviews and discussions to LOTS of reading!  We’re hoping Ms De Vil won’t be back any time soon 

though…  
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